
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 
 
 
DATE: JUNE 28, 2006 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL  
 
FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 
 
BY: MIKE KAMINO, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT  
 CRAIG STEELE, CITY ATTORNEY 
 
SUBJECT: REPORT ON ACTION OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY REGIONAL 

PLANNING COMMISSION REGARDING HESCHEL WEST SCHOOL 
PROJECT; CONSIDERATION AND DIRECTION TO STAFF 
REGARDING POSSIBLE APPEAL TO THE LOS ANGELES COUNTY 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
 
The Heschel West School item is scheduled for consideration by the County of Los Angeles 
Regional Planning Commission at their meeting the morning of June 28, 2006. 
 
At the regular City Council meeting of June 28, 2006, staff will provide an oral report to the City 
Council regarding the Regional Planning Commission’s actions taken that morning. 
 
The City Council will be asked to provide direction to staff on whether or not to appeal the 
decision of the Regional Planning Commission in regards to the Heschel West School project. 
 
Attached is a memorandum from City Attorney Craig Steele and Assistant City Attorney 
Candice K. Lee outlining the applicable procedures for an appeal. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends the City Council receive the oral report regarding the actions taken by the 
Regional Planning Commission on the Heschel West School project and provide direction to 
staff regarding the decision of the Regional Planning Commission. 
  
Attachment:  Memorandum from City Attorney’s Office 


